
 / Opportunities

Charlotte Storm Water Services / Construction

Queens Storm Drainage Improvement Project

The project involves analysis of existing conditions to determine areas suitable for improvement,
planning analysis of improvement alternatives, and the design and construction of the needed
improvements in the Queens Storm Drainage Improvement Project (SDIP) area. The Queens
Storm Drainage Improvement Project is bordered by East 4th Street to the north, Baxter Street to
the south, Caswell Road to the east and Baldwin Avenue to the west.  This project area is within a
drainage area of approximately 40 acres and the improvements will include pipe system upgrades
and channel improvements.

Details
Posting Number 2025-Q3(Jul-Sep)-CSWS-17294
Anticipated Posting Date 2025-07-30
Commodity Code(s): 74505, 91200, 91244, 91345, 92912, 92915

Requirements Last Updated: 08/21/24

For Questions, Contact:
Jaime Thompson
City Contact

Jaime.Thompson@charlottenc.gov

mailto:Jaime.Thompson@charlottenc.gov

